
Falconwood  Awarded  $73
Million Navy Support Services
Contract
ARLINGTON,  Va.  —  Falconwood  Inc.  announced  in  an  Aug.
9 release it was awarded a $73 million task order on July 29,
2021 for professional and technical Engineering and Logistics
Support Services for the Navy Enterprise Business Solutions
(PMW  220)  program  office.  PMW  220  is  responsible  for
overseeing lifecycle management of several Navy business IT
programs, projects, and initiatives, and is part of the Naval
Information Warfare Systems Command 
(NAVWAR) and Program Executive Office Manpower, Logistics and
Business (PEO MLB). 

The task order was awarded under the Navy Seaport NxG contract
and  has  a  one-year  plus  four-option  year  period  of
performance.  

“Falconwood is thrilled to continue providing support of PMW
220 in their mission of delivering Department of the Navy
(DON) enterprise-wide business solutions,” said Allie Lawaetz,
President of Falconwood, Inc. “Our company brings a wealth of
experience and subject matter expertise in engineering, cyber
and logistics. We are excited to continue support to our navy
customer, assisting them in their objectives of the DON.” 

Under this task order Falconwood will provide support to the
Program Management Office (PMO) for the fields of engineering,
cybersecurity  engineering  and  logistics.  The  scope  also
includes risk management, test and evaluation, data planning,
agile development, SecDevOps and configuration management (CM)
support.  The  work  will  be  performed  primarily  in  the
Washington  D.C.  area.  

Lawaetz continued, “Falconwood continues to remain committed
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to the mission of our clients. Sue Licatovich will continue as
the  Falconwood  Program  Manager  for  PMW  220,  ensuring
continuity of service, while flexing and remaining agile for
the future.” 

This is the second contract win for Falconwood this year,
coming off the heels of a $24 million contract award for
Engineering and Logistics Services in support of the United
States Marine Corps Logistics Integrated Information Solutions
– Marine Corps (LI2S-MC) Program Office (PMW 230), also part
of PEO MLB. 

Falconwood is a small, veteran, woman-owned business providing
executive  level  consultants  and  programmatic  support  for
Department of Defense Information Technology (IT) initiatives
and  programs.  Falconwood  provides  expert  advice  and
consultation on a diverse range of IT subjects focusing on
acquisition strategy, implementation activities, Information
Assurance policy and engineering, through the total lifecycle
of Information Technology systems and applications. 


